
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,       19th October 2015 
 
As part of their topic on Ancient Greece, Year 4 are to visit the British Museum in 
London on Friday 20th November 2015. 
 
The visit will take place during school time and the children are to wear school 
uniform and will all require a packed lunch on the day – no glass bottles please.  
Year 4 shall be leaving school early due to a workshop booked at the museum 
therefore all Year 4 children will need to be at school by 8.30am at the latest to 
leave for 8.40am.  
 
The children will be travelling by public transport so there will be no cost involved for 
the visit.  
 
If you are a parent or guardian and would like to help on the trip then please 
complete the attached form and return it to Miss Evans by Wednesday 11th 
November 2015. We appreciate all offers for helpers on trips however, if you are 
asked to help on the trip, there is no guarantee that you will be in a group with your 
child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss J. Evans 
Class Teacher 
 

 

 
Parent Help – Y4 Visit to British Museum – 20th November 2015 

 
 

Name of your child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Your full name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Contact No: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signature: ……………………………………………………… Date: ………..……………………………… 


